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Dear Parents,  
 
Summer is off to a great start with lots of fun activities. We would like to welcome our new families for the 
second session (which begins Tuesday, July 5).   
 
Thank you to parents who have been signing up monthly to provide  morning and afternoon snack (for those 
signed up for the 4pm schedule).  When bringing snack we ask that you provide enough for 20 small servings.  
We suggest a fruit or vegetable, protein (cheese, yogurt, etc.) and a grain (crackers, muffins, popcorn, etc.).  To 
conserve on packaging you can bring in large containers as opposed to individually wrapped packages. We will 
prepare each serving accordingly and return your containers to your child’s bin.   
 
A few reminders: 
 
 Please try to arrive to school on time each morning so that your child does not miss important lessons at the 

beginning of class and makes for a smooth transition time.  We begin class at 9:15 a.m. during the summer 
months.  
 

 Please label all swimsuits, towels and hats.  We only apply sunscreen to students’ bodies on swim days, and 
if you would like specific sunscreen applied please send labeled sunscreen with your child. 

 
 Please sign your child IN and OUT each day!  This is a state regulation and we need to know who’s here at 

all times.  
 

 A quick reminder about the school’s No Super-hero or “Character” Clothing Policy.  Please see Stacy or 
refer to your Parent Handbook, available online, if you have any questions.   
 
 

We will be exploring the Human Body this month in both our classrooms! If you have any human body related 
activities or books you would like to share with our students this month please get in touch with Stacy to 
arrange.  

 

 
Thank you! 
 
Happy July! 
The Staff of Children’s House 
 


